

TO: Mayor and Council

FROM: Public Works Staff

DATE: May 26, 2015

RE: Downtown Parking Advisory Committee Recommendations

The following changes were recommended to Council by the Parking Advisory Committee:

Location	<u>Previous Limit</u>	Recommended Limit
West side of Birch North of NE 3 rd	One 10-minute space	2-hr space
East side of Cedar South of NE 4 th	One Loading space	2-hr space
East side of Cedar South of NE 4 th Northernmost space	One 2-hr space	10-minute space
All 2-hr parking spaces on Cedar Between NE 4 th and NE 5 th	26 – 2-hr spaces	3-hr spaces

Staff will present the resolution for these changes on the June 15th regular meeting agenda.